January 21, 1964

A meeting of the Antrim Planning Board was held in the
Selectmen's office on the above date. The meeting opened
at 7:40 P. M. with Mr. Byvon Buiterfield, Chaivman
presiding. Present weve Eben Chamberlain, Howard
Humphry, Eleanov Lande Ralp Little and Mildved Dudley.

The meeting was called to discuss the advisability of having
a full-time policeman. Aftev a lenghty discussion id motion
was made and seconded that the Chairman appoint a 2-man
committee to investigat the situation in Henniker which was
thought to have been comparable to ours, and is now working
satisfactorily.

It was decided to meet again on Thursday, February 6 to heav
the findings of the commitiee and possibly to insevt an article
in the Town Warvant to vaise the necessary funds.

It was menlioned that the gymnasium needs painting both on
the interioy and exterior.

The meeting adjourned at 830 P .M. . —
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Mildred Dudley
Secretary



